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Executive News

· April 15th, 2010, the Japanese Language Consortium met at IISLE.  Letters have been sent to all Japanese language stakeholders to sign off on the revamped Memorandum of Understanding.  The new Guide to Implementation for Japanese 10-20-30 is now available!  Members discussed organizing a Japanese Matsuri (festival) for various schools. 
· AJTA executives are re-submitting the grant proposal to the Japan Foundation.  The Japan Foundation now has a designated application procedure for special grants.

· AJTA will have one member presenting at the SLIC Second Languages Conference in October, 2010.  We are currently looking into an application for a grant with the Japan Foundation that will allow us to secure funds for a speaker.  This is a work in progress as the application procedure is new and requires detailed information on costs involved.
· Executives are currently reviewing the Spanish resource lending agreement for IISLE as a template for the AJTA resource library that is now housed at IISLE.  Once all members have had the opportunity to look over Executive recommendations and voiced their own recommendations, the lending agreement will be sent back to IISLE.
PD and other Events
· Members will be meeting in Mid-June (location TBA).  Items on the agenda for this day will be:

- IISLE/AJTA resource lending agreement

- overview of the new Guide to Implementation for Japanese 10-20-30

- Japan Foundation grant proposal (for conventions and for resources)
- exchange trip discussion
